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Dear residents, families and representatives, 

 

Stage One of the refurbishment is very close to completion and we are so excited to be 

welcoming everyone into the new spaces in the near future. We are anticipating that we will be 

reopening the refurbished wing at the end of April and we will communicate individually with the 

residents who will be impacted. Once we have finished Stage One we will move on to Stage 

Two, and in next fortnight’s update we’ll share more detail about this stage including what it will 

involve and expected timings. 
 

What happened this fortnight? 

• Door numbers have been installed outside the resident suites 

• Final touches and cleaning of the resident suites 

• Cabinetry in the common spaces is being installed 

• Stone bench tops have been installed 

   

Room numbers outside the 

resident suites 

Completed ensuite Completed kitchenette and 

lounge area 
 

What’s happening next fortnight? 

• The common spaces will be completed 

• Furniture will start to be delivered 

• The architects will carry out a final inspection  
 

Who can I contact for more information? 

If you have any questions or concerns, please email RHrefurbishment@helpinghand.org.au, or 

speak to reception.  

mailto:RHrefurbishment@helpinghand.org.au

